
I am a volunteer Scripture teacher in the local schools, and I have been buying old 
educational Bible related picture books from outside Australia, which I use for teaching, and I 
am also digitizing them to create a free educational resource for other Scripture teachers. This 
kind of books are not available in Australia, most have been published in Europe or USA. I 
would like to suggest that used books and educational material be exempt from any extra 
taxes. Since education is after all for the betterment of future generations, and we should do 
all we can to make the future of Australia bright for for future generations! Thank you. 

 

Terje Ronneberg 


